
We hope your kind understanding.

● The bus leaving from Tankai Mineyama garage

    on Saturday September 14th 2024 at 6:07 p.m.

● The bus leaving from Osaka Hankyu sanbangai

    on Saturday September 14th 2024 at 9:30 a.m

Suspending the use of Takarazuka interchange bus stop 
due to Chugoku Expressway Renovation

【This notice affects the following period】

During above period, you CANNOT GET ON AND OFF at the Takarazuka

interchange bus stop because the bus rotary is closed to traffic due to

construction work.

This bus stop will be available for use from the following buses.

From Monday September 2nd, 2024 to Friday September 13th, 2024.


